
Career-ending insurance is vital for sports professionals as 
it provides financial protection in the event of injuries or 
unforeseen circumstances that abruptly halt their careers.

This coverage ensures athletes can sustain their livelihoods, 
cover medical expenses, and transition into new opportunities, 
offering a crucial safety net in the unpredictable world of sports.

Reviewing career-ending insurance should be a regular 
practice, at least annually or when your contract changes. 
Athletes’ circumstances and career trajectories can change, and 
so should their insurance coverage. 

Regular reviews help ensure the policy aligns with the current 
financial needs, career status, and any changes in personal 
circumstances, offering comprehensive protection.

Financial safety net for you and your family

Tailored protection throughout your career

Peace of mind so you can focus on sport

Get in touch...
Will Cliff Head of Franklyn Elite Sports 

will.cliff@sjpp.co.uk 
 

     I would class 
Franklyn as 
one of the 
biggest parts 
of my support 
network.

“ 

” 
Ross Cullen
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Franklyn and Franklyn Elite Sports are trading names of Franklyn Financial Management Ltd. Franklyn Financial Management Ltd is an Appointed Representative of and represents only 
St. James’s Place Wealth Management plc (which is authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority) for the purpose of advising solely on the Group’s wealth management 
products and services, more details of which are set out on the Group’s website www.sjp.co.uk/products

As a company we take our regulatory responsibilities seriously and will always respect your wishes as an individual. Our privacy policy can be accessed at www.franklyn.co.uk which explains 
how we use personal data and your rights in relation to your personal data. If you wish not to be contacted in this way again then either contact me using the details provided, or email 
franklyn@sjpp.co.uk. 
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